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                 Monday 22nd January 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: KS1 Bright Sparks Trip      

 

On Thursday 22nd February 2024, children in KS1 will be visiting Royal Festival Hall to attend a 

Bright Sparks concert “The Colour Monster”. 

 

We will be taking the train leaving school at 9.15am and returning by 3.15pm. There will a £3 

cost for this trip.  

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform.  Please make sure your child is wearing 

a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. Please also provide your child with a 

backpack to put their lunch in.  

 

If your child would like a school pack lunch please can you let the class teacher know by 

Monday 05th February 2024. 

 

We would be very grateful for any parent support on the day, especially during travel. The 

venue has indicated that only school staff can be accommodated during the concert. Their 

information pack says; “All additional adults will kindly be asked to explore the local area 

and come back to the Centre Foyer to meet the group(s) when the concert has ended.” This 

would be between 12:30pm and 1:30pm.  

 

Please let your child’s class teacher know if you are able to support this trip.  

Please can you ensure that you log onto Arbor to give permission for your child to attend. If 

you have any questions, please speak to your class teacher.  

 

Please give permission for your child to attend the trip via Arbor by Monday 30th January. 

 

 

Thank you, very much and best wishes, 

 

The KS1 Team 

 

 

 
 

 


